

THE FAMILY

Mocedonia WORLD BAPTIST MISSIONS, Inc.

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 www.mwbm.org

UPDATES FROM OUR LIVES & MINISTRY

OCTOBER 2020 UPDATE



Iñigo family under strict quarantine

Nacho & His family have been under strict quarantine (2wks) after their little girl Abby (6mo) tested positive for Covid after going to the Dr for a rash.

Visiting Churches

In September we have been able to be in a few different Churches to present our ministry and update our Partnering Churches. We have a couple more meetings coming up in October.

ReEntry Fund

We have received several gifts toward our ReEntry Fund but we still need over \$9k to be able to Return to Patagonia and hit the ground running.

Ministry needs:

Hill Family-\$600 a month more for our ministry budget this furlough.

Safe travels back to Patagonia when the borders open.

Restart of our baby Church after this Global Shutdown.

SetUp Fund- \$15K \$9k

Airline tickets need to be upgraded for our speedy return. (\$1k extra)

Still needed: Airline baggage fees, Mattresses, Washer, basic furniture, & kitchen appliances

Looking ahead

This year has been full of ups & downs. Once again the Argentine government has decided not to reopen its borders to international travel. That has been a big let down. On the upside they have confirmed that they will begin domestic travel flights within Argentina this month. That is a big step in the right direction. We are hoping that international tourism will reopen by the end of November.

We will be scheduling meetings & conferences to update our Partnering Churches & presenting in New Churches during October & November. If you would be interested in having us please feel

free to contact us: raleigh.hill@me.com

706.540.8559

We are still in need of 6 New Partnering Churches to reach our ministry support goal for 2020. As well as \$9k for our ReEntry Fund to return to Patagonia. Please continue to pray for us as well travel, pack, & prepare for our return home to the field. Thank you all so much for faithfully giving & supporting our family through this difficult year. If you would like to help us purchase some small items for our return you can go to:

https://www.amazon.com/registries/custom/170HZ9KFRRGMW/guest-view